
Town of Verona 
Public Hearing Notice 

 
Notice is given that a public hearing will be held at a meeting of the Town of Verona Board of 
Supervisors beginning at 6:45 p.m. on February 1st, 2022. 
 
Verona Town Hall 
7669 County Highway PD 
Verona, WI 53593 
 
For the purpose of receiving comments on the Draft Town of Verona Land Division and Development 
Ordinance. 

 
 
A copy of the draft plan is available on the Town website at https://www.town.verona.wi.us/land-
use/pages/draft-land-division-and-development-ordinance. A hard copy of the plan is also available at 
the Town Hall for review. The Plan addresses the regulation and control of the division of land within the 
boundaries of the Town in order to promote the public health, safety, and general welfare of the Town.   
 
The Town Board may consider action at the conclusion of the public hearing and make a 
recommendation to Dane County. Interested persons may submit comments in writing or speak at the 
public hearing. Comments and questions should be forwarded to: 
 

Sarah Gaskell, Planner/Administrator 
7669 County Highway PD, Verona, WI 53593 

sgaskell@town.verona.wi.us 
 
Written comments will be shared with the Town Board for their review before the public hearing.  
 
If an interpreter, materials in alternate formats, or other accommodations are needed, please contact 
the town hall at 608-845-7187 forty-eight hours before the meeting.  
 

Published in the Verona Press: 01/20/2021 and 01/27/2021 

Posted: 01//04/21 
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